
March 26th, 2020 

 

Dear All, 

 

After the success of yesterday's noon gathering via Zoom, for the ecumenical Lord's Prayer and a 

conversation about the Annuncation, we've decided to make these regular gatherings for as long as we're 

all "Sheltering at Home." 

 

At the time we would normally be in the chapel for the weekday masses -- 12pm on Wednesdays and 

Fridays -- Fr. Hiller and I will host an hour's worth of "public office hours" for conversation about prayer, 

faith, or anything else on your minds. Following our usual pattern, he will take Fridays, and I will take 

Wednesdays. 

 

Join us starting tomorrow, Friday March 27, at 12pm, by clicking here:  

https://zoom.us/j/756326368  

(Or visit Zoom's website and use Meeting ID 756 326 368) 

 

And on Wednesdays, starting Wednesday April 1 at 12pm, join us by clicking here:  

https://zoom.us/j/4824831925 

(Or visit Zoom's website and use Meeting ID 482 483 1925) 

 

Yes, these are two separate links, one for Fridays, and one for Wednesdays. We'll repeat these links in the 

Lion, where we'll also share further announcements as we develop more "virtual programming." 

 

Stay tuned for news of more such programming as the days continue. Fr. Hiller and I are both looking 

forward to this new means of spending time with you all!  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Fr. Blake 


